
John and Madeleine Bos took over Industrial Cladding Ltd. in September of 2000, re-naming their business to what it is today and 
are celebrating 20 years in business! 
The past 20 years have brought growth for the Bos family, now employing 11 staff who ensure that their industrial, institutional and 
residential cladding business remains what it has always been: high quality product and excellent customer service at a fair and 
affordable price. While the majority of business is retained through contractors for large scale projects, residents are welcome to visit 
their location on Taillefer Road to place an order for steel and aluminum material for a wide variety of construction projects.  
We visited with Madeleine and her Estimator/Project Manager, Spencer to talk about business in East Ferris. “I was born and raised 
in Astorville, this is my home – I couldn’t imagine starting a business anywhere else”, said Madeleine. Most of the staff at Industrial 
Cladding are long-term employees, leading Spencer to boast that “they treat us all like family”.  John and Madeleine have been 
generous community helpers and, along with others, have donated time, resources and material to a local family in need. 

Recent projects of note for the Bos family, and Industrial Cladding include the cladding of the new Canadore Aviation Facility in North 
Bay, the Peter Grant Boathouse on Lake Temiskaming, and the pedestrian bridge on the bypass in North Bay. 

Congratulations on 20 years in business!

Industrial Cladding Ltd. 


